
St. Teresa’s R.C. 
Primary School



Hello everyone! 

My name is Mrs Kane and I am so excited that you have decided to join us at St Teresa’s School. In our 
Nursery, we have lots of fun, make new friends and learn lots of new skills.

You can keep up to date with everything that is happening by going on to the school website which is
www.st-teresas.salford.sch.uk or follow us on Twitter @StTeresasRCP

All of the Nursery staff can’t wait to meet you. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to get in 
contact.

See you all soon.

Mrs Kane

A welcome from Mrs Kane 

http://www.st-teresas.salford.sch.uk/


Parents as partners …





We are Writers…





We are Mathematicians…





We are Storytellers…





We are Artists…





We are Explorers…





We are risk takers…





Starting Nursery



Starting Nursery 

The children will begin school with a staggered 
transition, this allows the staff to get to know your 
children and help them to adapt to our nursery 
routines in the most effective way. 

The children have been grouped according to their 
birthdays and the children will be in small groups 
during the part time period. You will be informed in 
advance when your child will stay for the full day.



Things to
be working on……



Things to be working on 

Talk to your child about starting school.
Support your child to develop their independence.

Help develop your child’s vocabulary.
Encourage your child’s concentration skills by completing simple tasks such 
as sharing a story, playing a game or building a jigsaw.

If you haven’t already done so, support your child with toilet training.



We grow together…




